Councillor Reports - April 2023

Councillor Tracy Reardon (Mayor)

Although it has been a fairly quiet couple of months there has been plenty of background work going on with the organisation of the coronation weekend etc.

I have also attended meetings on the skate park and winter pressures, Karl and I attended a visit to the power station that was very interesting along with us representing the ECTC at the sports foundation awards ceremony.

Last week Cllr Palin and I attended a talk at room 41 in Cowes it is a great building and an asset for the community to use, the meeting highlighted public health data and how it can be used in planning to identify areas of deprivation and where and what type of housing is built.

Hopefully we will be able to use this information when we start our neighbourhood plan. On Sunday Cllr Love, Palin and I attended the mad aid Easter event at Barton manor to support fundraising for Moldova and the Ukrainian refugees, it was a lovely afternoon and I would like to thank them for our kind invitation.